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Welcome Back, and welcome to 2022! 

 It is my most sincere hope that each of you have had a very peace-

ful and restful Winter Break. I know that I enjoyed spending the extra 

time with my family and  being able to ring in this new year. As we 

start 2022 off on the right foot, just a few friendly reminders to briefly 

touch on…   

 Since Winter is now officially upon us and that brings with it the 

colder weather, we would like to ask that each child keep at 

least one  complete change of weather appropriate clothing at 

the center. 

 Also, if possible, please bring in a pair of boots or a spare pair of 

shoes, to be worn at school for outdoor winter walks/play (the 

classrooms will still be getting outside at least once a day, weath-

er permitting) - our goal is to ensure we remain warm and dry all 

day. 

 In the next few days we will be working to get the electronic sign 

in and sign out up and running.  We hope this will allow for a 

seamless transition from the paper/pen sign in sheets we have 

been using.  Please let us know if you have any questions—more 

to come on this soon!   

 Lastly, if you haven’t already, check out the site:  mypro-

care.com—Your login will be the email you provided to the of-

fice.  This is the website all families can use to view their state-

ments, make payments (with no additional fees) etc.             

    — Ms. Carman & Ms. Kim 

 Director’s Corner 

 
Save the Date 

 

• CDC Closed–                           

January 1st—Happy 

New Year, Reopen Jan. 

3rd—CYSD No School, 

Full Day Care available 

• Spirit Day—Jan 7th — 

Support Your Team, wear 

team colors day 

• Spirit Day— Jan 14th— 

Primary Color Day - 

Wear Red, Yellow & Blue 

• YSSD & CYSD Early      

Dismissal Day, 1/2 Day 

care available.   

• YSSD & CYSD—            

Jan 17th, NO SCHOOL, 

MLK Jr. Day—School 

Age Care Available  

• PPC Meeting —Jan 

20th— 6:00 PM Via 

Google—Email Carman 

for link to attend 

• Spirit Day—Jan 22nd—   

Hat Day 

• CYSD Early  dismissal 

Jan 28th— 12:45 – 

School Age Care Availa-

ble  

• Spirit Day— Jan 28th— 

Polka Dots V Stripes 

wear your favorite 

 

 

Office:  (717)757.6390          @1stchurchcdc on Social  

 Ms. Carman— Director@1stchurchcdc.org                                                                                           

Ms. Kim— assistantdirector@1stchurchcdc.org 
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Center Closing Information 
The decision to close, delay opening or dismiss the CDC program early the  

will be made by our administration.  Once a decision has been made, it will 

be communicated to families via several communication channels (text, & 

email will be our primary means of reaching out) When we dismiss early we 

will also call families to ensure you have been notified.  There will also be 

notifications posted on the CDC Facebook Page,                

(please visit and like our page at                        

Facebook.com/1stchurchcdc)                             

TV station: NBC WGAL, Channel 8 

Also, keep in mind, if the outdoor temperature is 

above 25 degrees (including any windchill factor) the children will be going out-

side to play or take daily walks for fresh air.  Please make sure your child has 

appropriate clothing in their classroom. Winter coat, boots, hat, scarves, gloves/

mittens, etc...   

Days are shorter, nights are colder—What better time to      

snuggle up with a book and get your kiddo into reading...    

Consider ordering through our Scholastic Book Club catalogs online at home - Use our 

school code to help us get more points to build our classroom libraries.  

https://orders.scholastic.com/WQX2W   School Access Code:  WQX2W 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the 

more places you’ll go!” - Dr. Seuss.  
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 For the month of January The CDC 

would like to recognize our Teacher of 

the Month nominee, Ms. Abby— 

Our entire team, the children and the 

parents  truly appreciate you for all you 

do. Your sweet demeanor, patience 

and can do attitude is the perfect fit for 

Yellow 2!  We are proud of you and wish 

to celebrate you and your contributions 

to our center.  Thank you, again, Ms.     

Abby!                     

Congratulations!       
If you have a suggestion or a 

nomination, let us know ... 

Help us spread the word about  

The Child Development Center - 

Do you have a friend, neighbor, or 

colleague looking for care? For 

every family you refer to the center, 

a one time credit of 50% of weekly 

tuition will be applied after the new 

family accepts the spot and is in 

good financial standing for 4 full 

weeks. The new family must     

complete a referral form at time of 

registration— We have a waitlist in a 

number of classrooms, best to get 

on the list now!    

     - Please See Carman or Kim 
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 Our center PPC still needs YOU— 

It’s the start of a new year… Let’s make it the best one 

yet!  Have questions or suggestions?  Let your voice to 

be heard!  Be sure to join us for our next Parent       

Partnership Committee meeting.  All are invited to 

come and join the PPC!  If you have any questions 

reach out to Ms. Carman—                                                                                  

  Next meeting, January 20 @6 PM, via Google Meet 

“You can 

discover more 

about a person 

in an hour of 

play than in a 

year of 

conversation.”        

~Plato 

Curriculum Corner  
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Ms. Tanya— 1/1 

Ms. Carman—1/2 

Evelyn—1/4 

Ms. Kim — 1/11 

Tayvin — 1/11 

Ms. Sherry—1/15 

Maya—1/16 

Ms. Jennifer—1/17 

Connor—1/27 
 

A very Happy Birthday 

 to ALL of the January  

babies!   
 

   Infants/Young Toddlers— Snow, Winter, Welcome to 

school **Our Infant plans are individualized for the needs of each specific child 

Toddlers & Twos— Winter 

Preschool & Pre-K—  Kindness, Winter, Snow, Snow-

men 

School Age— Hands on Crafts  


